
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 27 FROM CYPRESS GARDENS BOULEVARD TO KOKOMO ROAD 

Financial Project ID: 447437-1-52-01 September 2023 

Polk County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is improving the safety and rideability of US 27 

from SR 540 (Cypress Gardens Boulevard) to CR 546 (Kokomo Road).   

CONTACT US 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Janella Newsome, Communications Director 
(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

www.swflroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Resurfacing US 27 and connecting side 

street entrances 

Adding a new signal and improving the turn 

radius at Kokomo Road 

Adding high visibility crosswalks at Crump 

Road/West Main Street and at Kokomo 

Road 

Replacing existing street light fixtures with 

LED light fixtures 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

This project is now in the construction phase 

with work scheduled to last through summer of 

2024, weather permitting. The project is 5.4 

miles long and will cost approximately $23.2 

million to complete. 

 

Motorists can expect single lane closures during 

the day and double lane closures at night/

overnight, so use caution, watch for equipment 

and workers close to the road, and be prepared 

to merge. 


